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Changes to the Data Protection Legislation come into force on 25 May 
2018. The main changes that affect U3As are the requirements relating 
to (a) consent and (b) accountability. We are however making 
appropriate preparations prior to this date.   

(a) We now need to gain consent from our members to retain and use 
their personal information. Personal information includes: your name, 
address, telephone number, email address, gift aid information, and 
group photographs.  

(b) We need to show that we are complying with the new Regulation by 
gaining and keeping the evidence that you have provided consent. 

Consent is provided via the two tick boxes on the new 
Application/Renewal form, and we request that you tick both boxes.    

It is emphasised that if you don’t tick these boxes, then we cannot 
contact you for membership purposes; we cannot send you emails; and 
we cannot send you the Third Age Trust Magazine.  

 

 


